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26 April 2011 

Mr T Wilson, 

Stockport MBC (Parks & Recreation) 

Stopford House 

Piccadilly 

Stockport 

SK1 3XE 

 

 

Dear Tom, 

 

I understand that there is a possibility of closing the public toilets in Marple Memorial Park. As the 

bowling pavilion does not have its own toilets, the public facilities are used by the local and visiting 

bowlers. 

 

The bowlers at Marple have two teams in the veterans’ section of the Cheadle and Gatley bowling 

league, playing every Wednesday afternoon from April to September. They would find it difficult to 

continue without toilet facilities reasonably close to hand. 

 

I hope that in any review of the facilities at Marple you will be able to take our views into account 

and help to ensure continued bowling in the park. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ross Kavanagh 


